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15.7.22 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Due to the extreme temperatures forecast on Monday and Tuesday next week, the following 

measures are being put in place in school to protect the children from any effects from the 

high temperatures: 

• Children will not take part in vigorous physical activity eg. PE - these lessons will 

take place indoors and less physical activities such as yoga will take place 

instead. 

• Children can wear loose, light coloured clothing (summer uniform/school 

dresses/school shorts) to keep cool. If you do not have summer uniform, loose 

PE shorts and T-shirts will be allowed to be worn at school on Monday and 

Tuesday. Please do not send your children in cropped tops. 

• Sunhats are advised to be worn and sun cream applied before arriving at school 

• If temperatures are too high, playtimes will be shortened or take place indoors 

• Provide children with drink bottles/drinks (these will be refilled with water 

throughout the day) 

 

Thank you for your support and have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs J M Marrow 

Headteacher 

Broadbottom CE (VC) Primary School 

admin@broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk 

01457 762382 
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